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I strongly support HB 3086. This bill ensures that all Oregonians are being 

represented in a fair and equitable way. The ODFW commission is currently 

structured in a way that favors the Willamette valley, and HB 3086 will make sure that 

the wildlife and wild places of Oregon are being managed by the people who actually 

live in those places.  


